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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 8:47 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: support for Cleaner Air for Oregon

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Nina Lawrence [mailto:ninajoy@mac.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 8:42 AM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: support for Cleaner Air for Oregon 

 

Dear Beth Patrino, Committee administrator 

 

I have just sent this email to Senator Brian Boquist, and representative Mike Nearman.  I would like my support of House 

Bill 2269 to be entered into the official record. 

 

---------------- 

 

Please vote for the bill that supports research to provide cleaner air for Oregon!  I’m one of the people who gets 

bronchial asthma from diesel pollution, and this bill would help me a lot!  Just driving on our freeways frequently makes 

me stuff up and start to have problems breathing.   Please help turn this around by supporting House Bill 2269.   

 

Sincerely, your constituent, 

 

Nina Joy Lawrence 

Lewisburg Area,  

Corvallis, OR 

 


